Stevens Creek Trail Receives Grant Funds

A $700,000 State Transportation Fund for Clean Air (TFCA) grant has been awarded to the City to fund
the design and a portion of the construction of the segment of the Stevens Creek Trail between Yuba Drive
and the north meadow south of El Camino Real. TECA grants fund projects that help reduce air pollution,
such as bicycle/pedestrian pathways like the Stevens Creek Trail.

Design work has begun on the final 1.7-mile segment of the Trail (Reach 4, Segment 2) that will run from
Yuba Drive to Mountain View High School. The final segment of the Trail will include a pedestrian tunnel
under El Camino Real providing residents on the south side of El Camino Real with easy access to the Trail.

Construction of the first section of this segment is targeted to begin in during the summer of 2006. For more
information, call the Public Works Department at (650) 903-6311. )



